[bookmark: _GoBack]Registration for the 2022-23 school year is now open and available through the Infinite Campus Portal.  To enroll your child for the 2022-23 school year:
 
Update Your Information:  Log on to the portal before Monday, May 2 to review the current information and make any changes.  You must hit the SUBMIT button after reviewing the information, even if you do not make any changes.  If you cannot recall your username or password, you can reset them yourself from the portal website.
 
Prove Residency:  The District 54 School Board policy on registration requires all families to prove that they live within District 54 boundaries every year.  If your address information was electronically verified through our third-party vendor; you do not need to provide any additional documentation to verify your residency.  If it was not electronically verified you will get a letter in the mail stating you will need to bring in the documentation.
 
Pay the Consumable Materials Fee:  You are able to pay this $50 fee online through the portal, as well as purchase milk and sign up for instructional device insurance. If you believe you will qualify for the Free Lunch Program in the 2022-23 school year, and therefore will qualify for a fee waiver, do not pay the consumable material fee now. Applications will be available in August for the Free Lunch Program.
If you do not intend to return for the 2022-23 school year, please notify our office before June 1 and we will coordinate the transfer of records to your new school district.  Should you have any questions, please contact your child’s current school. Thank you for your cooperation.

